
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Good Morning, Patricia Oanes. 

Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk 
Monday, May 22, 2023 9:58 AM 
'Pat Oanes' 
Consumer Contact 
RE: Comment on Sandpiper water 

CORRESPONDENCE 
5/22/2023 
DOCUMENT NO. 03325-2023 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20220185, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you! 

roni Hover 
COV\ILV\ILL,S,S,L,QV\, De-putt) CLerR. I 

FLor[c:lci 'PubL[,e, SerJ[e,e COV\ILV\ILl.S.SlOV\, 

2540 sviuV\ILClrc:l OClR- B,ouLevcirc:l 

niLLcivici.s.see, FL 323__3__3 

'PV10V\,e: (S'SO) 4i3-b4b7 

From: Pat Oanes <pjoan65@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Friday, May 19, 2023 5:08 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Comment on Sandpiper water 

This is Pat Oanes in Sandpiper Mobile Home Community regarding my opinion about Lake Yale 
Utilities. 

I am not very happy with Lake Yale Utilities. They do not have very good water pressure in my 
opinion and they do not put enough clorine in their water. We get a ring of mold in our toilet after only 
a few days whereas we used to not ever get a ring of mold in our toilet. 

They got an increase last year so I don't see why they need an increase again this year. But I guess I 
would say okay IF they redid all the pipes in this park which would, I hope, improve the water quality 
and pressure for us since we have a very old water system. 

Thank you, 

Patricia Oanes 
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